
  Ref: 21OIA1527 

[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

12 April 2021 

Mr Adam Irish 
fyi-request-14888-5xxxxx x x@xxxxx x x x.xxx.xxx.xx

Dear Mr Irish 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
OIA), received on 4 April 2021. You requested the following: 

Any advice and briefings provided to Ministers related to the Governments new 
housing policies announced on 23 March 2021. 

I believe that the information you have requested is more closely connected with the 
functions of the Minister of Revenue, Hon David Parker. Accordingly, under section 
14(b)(ii) of the OIA, I am transferring your request to the Minister of Revenue.   

The Minister of Revenue will have 20 working days from receiving this transfer to make a 
decision on your request.  

Yours sincerely 

Natalia Olivecrona 
Senior Ministerial Advisor, Government & Executive Services 


